10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 1 November 1982

I am writing to confirm that it was
agreed with Buckingham Palace on 18 August
that the Prime Minister and the Foreign
and Commonwealth Secretary would return
after the arrival of the State Visitor on
Tuesday 7 June 1983 due to the European
Council in Bonn. But they would both arrive
back in time for the State Banquet at the
Palace.

Miss Marsha Fenwick,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.






